
Diane Sarkies - Objection to the North West Rail Link Proposal 

  
Lynne Outhred 
106 Chapman Ave 
Beecroft  
 
Objection to the North West Rail Link Proposal in its current form 
 
Application number SSI-5414 
 
I object to the NWRL in its proposed form because, as a resident of Beecroft, I will be severely disadvantaged by 
the number of train changes I will have to make in a journey to the city, which is already quite long. I use trains 
regularly but the increased journey time will have a negative impact on my participation in many activities. 
 
In particular, I, and many other older residents, travel to the city in the evening for concerts and other events. If 
the proposal is implemented the return journey will be far longer than at present, and may mean that I will not be 
able to travel at night. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Lynne Outhred  
--  
 
Live as if you were to die tomorrow.  
Learn as if you were to live forever. 
Mahatma Gandhi 

From:    lynne outhred <lynneouthred@gmail.com>
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Subject:   Objection to the North West Rail Link Proposal
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